xfinity

July 29, 2022

Board of Selectmen
Town of Chilmark
401 Middle Road
Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services.
Accordingly please note the following change(s), which will occur, in your community, effective
September 13, 2022:

e EPIX will no longer be available on channel 808, but can continue to be viewed on channel 243;

e EPIX HD will no longer be available on channels 809 and 1790, but can continue to be viewed on
channels 244 and 1871.

o Effective September 30, 2022, Olympic Channel will cease operations.

Customers are receiving this information in advance via bill message. Please do not hesitate to contact
me with any questions at Michael_Galla@comcast.com.

Sincerely,
Michael Gallaw

Michael Galla, Sr. Manager
Government & Regulatory Affairs
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